
MINUTES 

TIDE COMMITTEE 
November 30, 2016 

 
Present:  Janet Oakley, Peter Beck, Cameron Andrews, Archie Livingston, 

Charlie Boozer and Marie Bost 
 

Absent:  Mickey VanMetre (excused) 
 

Minutes from the November 2, 2016, meeting were approved as read. 
 

Department Head Comments: 
Iris Hill said the Beach Nourishment and Groin Lengthening projects are 

scheduled to begin soon.   
 

Old Business: 

Reusable plastic bags:  No update. 
 

Crosswalks:  Janet Oakley found some memorandum regarding manual and 
uniform highway standards to comply with that suggests the crosswalks could 

lead to driver distraction and may muddy the meaning of the sidewalk 
construction; hence, the crosswalk project was taken off the table. 

 
New Business:  

Janet Oakley suggested setting a time for a worksession for beach access 
discussion on which accesses to address, what needs to be done and when.  

Wednesday, December 28th from 9 am to 11 am was chosen and the meeting 
will be in council chambers. 

 
Cameron Andrews moved to adopt a resolution to be presented to the Town 

of Edisto Beach.  Marie Bost seconded and the motion was unanimously 

approved.  Janet Oakley will compose the resolution which will be presented 
to the town at an upcoming Town Council meeting. 

 
Round Table: 

Archie Livingston noted that house numbers need to be addressed both in 
Wyndham and on the front beach. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 10:35 am. 


